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This week, the students have been exploring many awareness events, such as 

Remembrance Day on Monday, World Kindness Day on Wednesday, Children in 

Need on Friday and An#-Bullying week all week. The students have engaged in 

lots of ac#vi#es and learning to raise awareness for these days.  

The NSPCC have released 

some informa#on which     

contains some useful           

informa#on which can support 

parents. 

Safeguarding Teenagers: 

 NSPCC Learning has published a 

podcast episode on safeguarding 

teenagers in the UK which       

includes the support available to 

teenagers. Discussion points    

include: how to recognise the 

risks that teenagers face;         

improving access to early         

interven#on and youth work    

services; and strengthening the 

child protec#on workforce.  

 

Watch the podcast on YouTube:   

Podcast: Providing be.er support 

for vulnerable teenagers: an in-

terview with Anne Longfield  

 

Online grooming: 

NSPCC has published a news story 

on online grooming crimes 

against children in the UK. 48% of 

offences were on Snapchat and 

81% of cases were against girls. 

Read the news story: Online 

grooming crimes against children 

increase by 89% in six years 

> Grooming: recognising the signs  

 


